On September 17, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item AC2- Renewal of the Contract with the Board of County Commissioners for Delray Full Service Center Head Start:

REQUEST:    Have the goals been met for daily attendance and medical/dental screening?

RESPONSE:  As of August 16 2006, the required enrollment of 185 student was met.

 

Daily attendance has been at 80% or more each day since August 16, 2006.

 

A minimum of 80% is the requirement for Performance Standards to receive full reimbursements. 

 

100% of the medical screenings are complete and 83% of the dental screenings are complete.

The remaining 17% for dental screenings have appointments (set up by our Children's Services Facilitator).
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